The Foundation for Wildlife Management, Inc.
P.O. Box 821
Ponderay ID 83852

Dear Member:

Thank you for your support of The Foundation for Wildlife Management. We
have received your application and payment for membership. Your membership
has been reviewed and accepted, enclosed is your membership card. We
appreciate your donation to the Foundation, which may be deductable for income
tax purposes. Please consult your tax advisor for further clarification.

Sincerely,

nise

Secretary/Treasurer




